
An Appeal to Contribute Towards COVID-19 Relief Fund 
Umeschandra College 

 

Dear Staff Members & Students, 

 As you all know that the entire world is now fighting out the threat of the deadly Novel 
Corona Virus and most of the places are under lockdown. To tackle the emergency situation 
due to COVID-19 outbreak, the State Government under the able leadership of Hon’ble Chief 
Minister Ms. Mamata Banerjee has constituted the “West Bengal State Emergency Relief 
Fund”. Hence, I appeal to all the Teaching staff, Non-teaching staff and Students to contribute 
generously whatever best each of us can. 

 This is a small stride from our part to support our State Government in combating this 
pandemic. I hope all of us will respond positively. I wish to aggregate all such contributions 
under the single umbrella of Umeschandra College and handover the same to the West Bengal 
Govt. 

 All members may contribute to College Bank Account by NEFT/RTGS, the details are 
as follows: 

 Account Name  : Umeschandra College 

 Bank Name  : State Bank of India 

 Branch   : Surya Sen Street 

 IFSC   : SBIN0003496 

 Account Number : 10252384427 

 Account type  : Current A/C 

  

In case of electronic fund transfer, kindly send an email to drthaque@rediffmail.com 
or in official WhatsApp group. In case anyone not able to access the facility of electronic fund 
transfer now due to any technical reasons, he/she can reply back over mobile phone of the 
Principal with an expression of interest along with the amount of contribution which is 
intended to be donated for this noble cause. It will be collected afterwards. 

 Kindly note that such contributions will qualify for Income Tax Relief u/s 80G of IT Act. 

 All are requested to pray for the safety of the entire world. 

 

Dr. Md. Tofazzal Haque 
Principal 

Umeschandra College 
Kolkata 


